
 

 

23 June 2021  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
U15 Softball Cricket Tournament 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has been selected to represent the school’s cricket 
team at the U15 Softball Cricket Tournament on Tuesday, 29 June.  This event will take place 
at The Mote Cricket Club from 10:00am - 3pm.  The event will operate in line with the current 
Covid restrictions, with school bubbles being maintained. 
 
Transport to and from The Mote Cricket Club will be by school minibus.  Tonbridge students 
should meet in the sports hall reception, in their kit, at 9am prompt.  Sevenoaks students 
should meet in reception at 9am prompt.  We expect to return to Sevenoaks by 4pm and 
Tonbridge by 4pm.  Please make arrangements for your child to be collected from their usual 
campus or provide permission for them to travel home as usual.  They will need to bring a 
packed lunch, bottle of water, sun cream and other clothing if the weather turns cold.  
 
Please complete the return slip below and return to me or Miss Gibson by Friday, 25 June. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss E Morris   
PE Department 
 

 
Reply Slip – U15 Softball Cricket Tournament at The Mote Cricket Club.   
 
Student Name……………………………………..      Tutor Group……………………… 
 
I give/do not give my permission for my child to participate in U15 Softball Cricket on Tuesday 
29 June.  
 
I give my consent should the need arise for the appropriate medical treatment to be given and 
for photographs to be taken on the day.  
 
My child will be collected from Weald/ has permission to travel home. 
 
 
Signed………………………………………….Parent/Carer  Date……………………………….. 
 
 
Emergency contact telephone number…………………………………. 
 

 


